
Hello Franklin Families!

Family Movie Night is coming. On Friday, December 13 th , we will have a Movie Night at school. It
will begin at 6:30 p.m.
As we move nearer to the end of the year, taxpayers can give a donation to our school and use it as
a tax credit on the Arizona State Income Tax Form. See the attached Tax Donation Form. If you
have any questions, please call the office.
Since we will celebrate Thanksgiving next week, here are a few facts about this holiday:
The first Thanksgiving was celebrated in 1621, lasted three days, and turkey wasn’t even on the
menu. Abraham Lincoln made it a national holiday on October 3, 1863. Over 293 million turkeys
will be eaten this holiday.
Our After Hours/Aftercare phone number is (480) 724- 8279 (Mon.-Fri. 3:30-5:30 p.m.)
Staff Resumes are available in the office.

Important Dates:

November
22nd – Second Quarter Progress Reports go home and Early
Release at 1:00 p.m.
25th – 29th - No School – Thanksgiving Break – Office will be
closed.
December
7th – Sunnyslope Band participates in Prescott Christmas Parade.
13th - Family Movie Night at school – Movie starts at 6:30 p.m.
14th – Sunnyslope Light Parade
19th – Christmas Program (Preschool – 6 th grade) –
Performances at 1:00 p.m. and 6:00 p.m.
20th – Early Release at 1:00 p.m.
23rd – Jan. 3rd – Christmas Break- Office will be closed. School resumes Jan. 6, 2025.
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